
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On October 08, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask Truong 

Thanh Furniture Corporation to comply with the regulations on the information disclosure because the 

Company announced slowly the information about the Company’s account has been frozen at the bank 

according to the decision from the People’s Court of Binh Duong city. 
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